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Dear Parent/Carer,

As I am sure you are aware, this evening the Prime Minister announced that the country will be going back into national lockdown. 

This means that from tomorrow morning (Tuesday 5th January 2021) Byron Wood Primary Academy will only be open for children of key workers and to vulnerable pupils until at least the February half-term break.  
All other children will continue their learning at home during this time.  We will be in touch tomorrow with further detail on how this will work.

We recognise this is a challenging time for everyone and we greatly appreciate the ongoing support from our families and our local community. 

We will of course do everything possible to help minimise the disruption to learning for all our pupils. We are so proud of how they have responded to unprecedented adversity since March, and we know that they will continue to make us proud over the coming weeks. 

We will be in touch with more detail tomorrow morning, but wanted to get in touch this evening to let you know as soon as possible.


Yours sincerely,
 
Bee Wood
Principal
Byron Wood Primary Academy
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